TULSA GMC LUNCH BUNCH

Founders Glyn & Melrose Trimble (1999)
August3, 2018

TheTulsa GMC Lunch Bunch met today for the monthly luncheon at the Golden Corral
located at East 71°'Street and South Mingo Road in Tulsa. There was a total of 32 in
attendance.

Present were Clyde Jones,Clark Southmayd, Bernie & Renee Baldwin, Bob & Charlotte
Ankershiel, Jim & Betty Haynes, Irv &Shirley Pense, Chuck Meyers, Robert & Marilyn
Musgrove, Fred & Peggy Pitezel, Ken Broostin, Larry & Joanna Potts, Geoffrey& Peggy
Alexander, Sharon Eimen, Monte & Helen Jestes, Alan & Janice Thomas, Tommy
Manning. Pat & Susan O’Brien were also present along with their two granddaughters
Julia and Elizabeth.

Larry & Rosemary Humphrey drove their recently acquired coach to the luncheon today.
Due to health reasons, they were not able to join us inside for the luncheon. However,
several GMC owners visited with them in their motorhome. One of their questions was
about how to get the roof air conditioner to work using the generator. After some
detective work, the proper switches were identified; and, the mystery was solved. The
generator was running, and the roof air conditioner was cooling when they left the
parking lot. Maybe they can join us for lunch next month.

The working rally hosted by Monte and Helen Jestes from July 11-13 was a great
success!! Maintenance issues addressed included wheel bearings needing grease, fuel
filters replaced, generator maintenance, a distributor modified, and replacing a
distributor and other ignition components. Eventually, all five coaches headed home.

Geoffrey and Peggy Alexander’s coach made its ‘newly painted’ debut at the working
rally showing off a beautiful paint job accomplished by Ethan at Rush Truck Center
Tulsa.A few days after the working rally ended, Geoffrey and Peggy headed to EAA
AirVenture Oshkosh 2018 to take in the event and (maybe) show off that new paint job.
During their travels, they were in several heavy rain events with no leaks reported!!
That stands as impressive as the new paint job is beautiful!! The decision to have the
roof sprayed with pickup truck bed liner seems to have been a good one. Monte Jestes
also attended the Oshkosh event by flying there; and, he was able to visit with the
Alexander’s one evening.



Happening!

= Peggy Pitezel said that her back is feeling much better.

» Charlotte reported that they have enjoyed recent trips to Israel, Washington
state, and Robbers Cave in Oklahoma.

= Doree and daughter Jolene are in Minnesota for a relative’s funeral. Ken and the
Airedale, Skylar, are at home wondering where their next meal is coming from.

=  Marilyn and Robert were in Southlake TX a few days ago to visit relatives; and,
Robert managed to work in a Rangers baseball game.

See you next month.
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